
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 April 2020 

 

 Dear DDS Families, 

In light of these uncertain and unprecedented times, Dorothy Dalgliesh 

School will not be preparing a newsletter this month. Teachers have so 

very much on their plates right now as they prepare and deliver online 

learning materials and lesson plans. They will continue to stay in touch with 

you through Google Classrooms and by email. 

If you need anything, please let us know – we have resources to help you 

with virtually anything you need so please reach out if you are struggling. 

We can help you directly, or put you in contact with someone who can 

help. Stay strong, be kind, and we will hopefully see you soon! 

 

Your Principal, 

Ms. Shari Rogerson  

  DDS Word of the month: 

Compassion means we care about 

others, treat them with kindness, 

and feel a strong desire to help 

people in need.  

Compassion is empathy in 

action.  Compassion might look 

like giving a hug, making a card, or 

saying something kind to help a 

friend or family member who is 

feeling sad or upset. 


